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Dear Sir/Madam,
| wish to put on record that | still object to the Lower Thames Crossing.

It is the wrong solution to the issue, it is in the wrong place and it is far too
expensive.

Is it correct that the contract to build the LTC has been awarded to a French
company?

How does that help the economy of the UK?

| am afraid that you have failed to convince me of the merits of the proposal.
| look forward to hearing your response to my questions.

Regards,

Jeffrey Nash





